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NOTIFICATION CONCERNING 

ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLANS 

ASBESTOS HAZARD EMERGENCY RESPONSE ACT 

(AHERA)  (40 CFR 763.93 g4) 

 

 

The New Milford Board of Education, in compliance with federal law, has developed a formal 

asbestos management plan, concerning the presence or suspected presence of asbestos-type 

materials within district school buildings, and required inspections and preventative measures 

related to those materials to ensure that there is no exposure hazard to the students, faculty or 

staff. 

 

In accordance with federal law, members of the public, including parents, teachers and other 

employees, shall be permitted access to the asbestos management plan of the New Milford Board 

of Education. 

 

Upon request, the district shall permit members of the public, including parents, teachers and 

other employees, to inspect any asbestos management plan for any building so desired. The 

district shall grant access to such management plans within a reasonable period of time after a 

request from a member of the public is received. 

 

The Facilities Department is responsible for ensuring that the requirements of our asbestos 

management program are properly implemented.  All requests will be routed through them. 

 


